
• Don't nuule or kiss chicks and ducklings. 
• Keep chicks and ducklings out of the kitchen and family living areas. 
• Don't use the kitchen sink to clean cages, feed or water containers. 
• Call your health care provider if you think you have aSalmonella infection. 

Contact your local health department or 
Missouri Department of Health and Senior Services for more information: 

www.health.mo.gov or (866) 628-9891 Toll free 
cdc.gov/healthypets/resources/salmonella-baby-poultry.pdf 
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